
   
 
 
From: chris gould  
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2012 2:18 PM 
To: Fontana, Joe 
Subject: Bluesfest London support letter 
  
Hello Mr Mayor. 
  
We are in request of a letter of support for next year’s festival.  As we are now entering our 3rd 
year as a non-profit, and with adding 3 new improvements to our event (music clinic, rhythmic 
canvas, & family day), our festival is now eligible for new grants and funding avenues that will 
allow us to expand our festival into a larger event. 
  
If you could send us a letter of support, it would be greatly appreciated. 
  
Our first eligible grant application is due November 3, so the sooner the better! 
  
Thank you,  
  
Chris Gould 
Director 
Bluesfest London 
  
  
  
 

 


